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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Attendance champions and Strive for Five winners: 
Well done to our Year 1 pupils for winning the Strive for Five reading challenge last week 
with a fantastic 95% of the year group reading five times throughout the week. School 
attendance was excellent last week and so we had multiple class Attendance Champions -  
Well done to: Catbells, Haystacks, Barrow, Blencathra and Skiddaw! Outstanding! 
 
School uniform ordering: 
It has been brought to our attention, that ordering school uniform items directly from 
Border Embroideries to home, can work out to be quite expensive. After looking into this, 
we have made some changes which will allow parents/carers to order from school once 
again. This is where you need to complete an order from (downloaded from the school 
website or available from the office) and pay for the order on SchoolMoney. Please note 
that in using this method, orders cannot be processed until payment has been received on 
SchoolMoney. When orders are made through school, delivery can take between 2-3 weeks, 
but when ordered directly from Border Embroideries website, delivery is quicker but more 
expensive.  
Below are our current prices: 
 
Sweatshirts   £11.50 
Cardigans   £13.50 
Polo Shirts   £10.00 
Tartan Skirt   £12.50 
T Shirts     £6.50 
Shorts      £8.00 
Fleece Jacket   £15.50 
Reversible Jacket  £27.00 
Book Bag     £8.00 
 

Wk 09/09/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 97.33% 0.0% 

Haystacks 91.48% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 96.25% 1.67% 

Blencathra 97.14% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 96.67% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

96.47% 0.31% 

Friday 13/09/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Alexander Maher 

Year 1 Carter Nicholson 

Year 2 Zara Williams 

Year 3 Hugo McQueen 

Year 4 Danielle Davis 

Year 5 Calvin Skillen 

Year 6 Joshua Ellis 
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KABS Pyjama day: 
 
 

 
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Tuesday 24th September: Wheelchair basketball sessions for all children, including 
Nursery. 

• Wednesday 25th September 6.30pm KABS AGM in the Punchbowl: All parents/carers 
are welcome. 

• Friday 27th September: KABS Pyjama day  

• Wednesday 16th October 9.30-10.30am Harvest Service in Church. All parents/carers 
are welcome to attend.  

• Monday 21st October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments – 
Booking link will be sent out at a later date.  

• Tuesday 22nd October 3.30-6pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments – Booking link 
will be sent out at a later date. 

• Friday 25th October – Break up for half-term 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  
 


